
 

 ____________________________________________________________________________________________  

SCHOOL GOALS: 
 
GOAL #1 Literacy:  to improve students’ reading for comprehension with a focus on finding the main ideas and note-making at the 

Grade 8 and 9 levels. 
 

GOAL #2 Healthy Living:  to increase student awareness, understanding, and practice of healthy living. 

 
Respect Excellence Responsibility 

Date: Friday, May 29th, 2015 Day 1 
Student Bulletin 
 

 

 
This Week’s First Aid Attendant is:       Justin Choi                 Alternate is:      Aiman Atif 

(Ms. Lee) 

 

 
 

GRADE 12’s        Mr. Morton 
Any students interested in purchasing a memorable grade 12 DVD for $20.00, please visit our school 

website and school cash online to place your order by June 1st!!! 
GRADS                J. Panesar 

Grad caps left behind at the School Leaving Ceremony are available in Ms. Panesar's room, room 210.   

 

TIME LINE  

 

   
Congratulations to all the Burnaby Mountain scholarship winners this year. If you have not done so already please 

remember to send a personalized card thanking the scholarship donor for their award! Need contact information? 
Come and see Ms. Martens in Room 104. 

If you would like a copy of the photo taken of you at school leaving ceremonies receiving the award to put in your 
thank you card, please come and see Ms. Martens for a copy. You will be receiving a copy with your report card at 
the end of the year. 

Ms. Martens 

 

        
The Annual Athletics  Awards and Recognition Ceremony will be taking place on Thursday, June 4th in Period 2.   
Anyone participated in a school sport this year is invited to attend.  Following the ceremony you will be provided a 
FREE lunch. 
Please check the black bulletin board at the end of the first floor hallway by the gym to ensure you are listed in the 
correct sports and your name is spelled correctly.  Any mistakes or omissions should be reported to Mr. Ryan. 

Mr. Ryan 

 

      
Lost & Found items will be on display in the upper commons at noon hour on Tuesday June 2nd, Wednesday June 3rd 
& Thursday June 4th.   Please come by and take a look for anything you might be missing.  Unclaimed items will be 
donated to Big Brothers.  

Ms. Cappelletti 

 

     
Congratulations to the following students for achieving the top 3 scores at the Euclid (Grade 12) Math Contest: 
Aimee Tian (1st), Mabel Yu (2nd), and Darian Ngai and Bryan Hong (tie for 3rd). Honourable mentions to all 
other students who participated in this challenging math contest, and to Sarah Kim for placing 4th as a Grade 10 
student! 

Ms. Ng 

 

          
An important meeting Friday may 29th at lunch in room 101 (Drama Room) for ALL students interested in going to 
New York City during Spring Break 2016. 

Ms. Rudolph 

 

 
Congratulations to the winners of this year's 3 Mountain Reads draws.  It's time now to vote for your favourite 
Mountain Reads 2015 title.  There are 2 prizes - one for students and one for staff! 
If you are interested in helping to direct the future of our library, please see Mrs. Williams about the Library Student 
Advisory Group that will be starting up in September.  It's your library, have your voice heard. 

Ms. Williams 

 
 

Applications are now available to apply for the Vancouver Opera work experience program for next school year.  
This is for students entering Grade 11 or 12 who have an interest in music, set design, theatre production, costume 
design, etc.  Please come by the Career Centre for more information and an application. 

Ms. Gingras 
 

http://www.google.ca/imgres?q=first+aid+course&um=1&hl=en&sa=N&biw=1024&bih=603&tbm=isch&tbnid=3H_kCw06iYG9zM:&imgrefurl=http://www.whitewatertraining.co.za/default.aspx%3Flayout%3Dshow%26id%3D311%26print%3Dprint&docid=cMr8DqJ7uq2VEM&imgurl=http://www.whitewatertraining.co.za/UserFiles/Image/first-aid.jpg&w=705&h=961&ei=2ZegTsrONuTciAKtupli&zoom=1

